ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

27 SHAKER ROAD - ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082
TEL: 860.253.6500 - FAX 860.253.6510 - WWW.ENFIELDSCHOOLS.ORG

September 20, 2013

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk
Enfield Town Hall
820 Enfield Street
Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education is canceling their regularly scheduled Board
meeting on Tuesday, September 24, 2013. The Board meeting has been cancelled in order
for Board members to attend a Rachel’s Challenge Community Event being held the same

night at John F. Kennedy Middle School at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.

A quorum of the Board may be in attendance at this community event. Please note that
this is not a Board meeting and no Board actions should occur.

cc: BOE



